
 
 

 

Getting Reading for  

Jump Rope for Heart!  

 

 

It is time to start thinking about the American Heart Association’s 

Jump Rope for Heart action project at Farmington Woods.  

 

The donations collected this year will have special meaning for our 

school campus as we honor Mr. Eller and his heart through our action.  

 

 Jump Rope for Heart will begin February 6-24, 2017.  

 More information and collection envelopes will go home with 

students on Monday, February 6th.  

 All donations will need to be made on-line if at all possible. If 

necessary, checks will be accepted. Cash requires receipting by a 

teacher and with Mr. Eller out recovering, we cannot accept cash 

this year.  

o Log in On Line to make a donation here: 
http://jumphoops2017maa.kintera.org/farmingtonwoodses 

 

 Donation rewards will be distributed on the following dates: 

February 13th, February 20th and March 2nd.  

 

http://jumphoops2017maa.kintera.org/farmingtonwoodses

